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STRATFORD HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

NEWS BULLETIN NO.3 

SEPTEMBER, 1962 

ANNUAL ME ETING, FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 28,8 p .m . CHRIST E P ISCOPAL 
CHURCH HALL. Annual reports, speakers on The American Flags a nd 
St ratford I s Historic Districts . Refreshments. 

FLEA MARKET: Our hea rty tha~ks t o ' Mr s. Le.o Miller, Jr., chairman and Mrs . 
Harold Lovell, Sr., as well as the many other Society members who contributed 
to the financial and social success of our first antiques sale . $1,520.63 pro£it~ 
Statement enclosed. The money will be used for maintenance, further restora­
tion of Judson House and storage fo'l" the Museum. 

NOMINATIONS FOR 1962 - 1963: 

President 
1st V . P. 
2nd V . P . 
3rd v .P. 
Corresponding Secretary 
Recording Secretary 
Treasurer 
Ass't. Treasurer 
Financial Secretary 
Historian 

Stanley Johnson 
Manning Harvey 
Hildreth Winton 
Einar Johnson 
Mrs . Rexford Nettleton 
Mrs . John Ross 
Roy Sanborn 
Francis Stosse 
Mrs . Clark Lane 
Howard Wilcoxson 

Directors: - Mrs. Frank Bunnell, 196. 
Robert Scott, 1963 
Edmund Judson, 1965 
Donald Fowler, 1963 

Standing Committee Chairmen: 
Acquisitions 
Finance 

Mrs .. Harold Lovell, Sr. 
Leo Miller, Jr. 
John Ross History &t Research 

Hous.e Mr s. John Richardson 
Mr . Robert Beardaley 

Library &t Genealogy Stanley Sellick 
Membership Mrs. Clark Lane 
Program LewJ s Knapp 
Publicity Mis s M a ry MacDonald 
Hospitality Mrs . Manning Harvey 

Co-Chairman ·Mrs. Andrew Harding. 
Special Committees, Ways &t Means. and Hostesses. to be 
appointed by the Pres ident. 

Jr. 

Your President wishes to thank all of the Society members who have contributed 
so much to the luccess of the organization during the pas t two years. Without the 
support. loyelty and hard work of its members the many pr oje cts planned could 
never have become a reality. Our House and Museum are now well known 
throughout the nation and our visitor s are becoming greater in number each year. 

-I a nvecmficieDt tha our--Soet ety lIn bl'1gftt future ". ndVitl COD nue ve one 
just as long as the member s continue to work together for the good of the 
organization. 

Sincerely. 

Donald W. Fowler, President 
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